
 

 

School Photograph – Wednesday 12th October 2022 

 

Phototronics photography will be in school on Wednesday 12th October to take 

individual pupil photographs. If you have more than one child here at school 

they will automatically have a photo taken with their sibling. If your child has a 

pre-school sibling and you would like them to have their photograph taken 

together, please come to into school at 8.30am.   

Many thanks 
 
Mrs Boyce 

 

 

 


